
Kids Rock!
A  N O T E  F R O M  O U R  E D I T O R :

Welcome back everyone! 
I hope you like it back at school even though there have been lots of
changes due to covid-19 this year. I hope you have had HFS [happy
fun safe] summer break but I know it was a bit different because of
the covid-19 restrictions.

Charlotte, Year 4



Planning 
the way
Forward

T H E  N E W  P L A N N E R S  A R E  I N  A N D

I T ' S  B E E N  F A N T A S T I C  T O  S E E

Y O U  A L L  U S I N G  T H E M  I N

C L A S S .

P A C K E D  F U L L  O F  U S E F U L

R E S O U R C E S  S U C H  A S  T R I C K Y

S P E L L I N G S  A N D  M A P S  O F  T H E

W O R L D ,  W E  H A V E  A L L  E N J O Y E D

E X P L O R I N G  W H A T ' S  I N S I D E .

A T  T H E  B A C K  O F  T H E  P L A N N E R

A R E  R E D ,  A M B E R  A N D  G R E E N

C A R D S  F O R  Y O U  T O  U S E  I N

C L A S S .  I T ' S  A  V E R Y  U S E F U L

T O O L  F O R  Y O U R  T E A C H E R  S O

T H E Y  C A N  S E E  I F  Y O U  N E E D  T O

S P E A K  T O  T H E M  A B O U T  W O R K

O R  A N Y  C O N C E R N S  Y O U  H A V E .

S I M P L Y  P O P  I T  O N  Y O U R

D E S K !  

Y O U R  P A R E N T S  C A N  U S E  T H E M

T O O !  I F  T H E Y  N E E D  T O  G E T  I N

T O U C H  W I T H  T H E  C L A S S

T E A C H E R  T H E N  T H E Y  C A N  P O P

A  N O T E  I N  F O R  Y O U  T O  S H O W

T O  A  G R O W N  U P  W H E N  Y O U

C O M E  I N  T O  S C H O O L .  

WE'RE GOING
ON A 

JOURNEY
This year in English, all classes will be
completing some units of work on the
same book. We have just finished our
first book, Journey by Arron Becker.
Pupils enjoyed learning to 'read' a book
without any text, allowing their
imaginations to explore the story and
discussing their thoughts with their
peers.
As part of the unit we looked at writing
instructions, the structure and layout.
Here are the Oaks following written
instructions and making lanterns!



Gold Book Awards    
We would like to say well done to the following children
for achieving a gold book certificate this week.

Teddy    Nathan   Henry C   Matthew M
   

   Citizenship Award   
We would like to say well done to the following children
for achieving a Citizenship award certificate this week.

Iona   Joseph Mitchell    Henry W    Josh T

Pupils who have been awarded a certificate will bring
home a laminated copy of their certificate on Monday



Welcome back!

It's been a busy few weeks back at
school! It is lovely to see you all
back in the classroom and
enjoying learning and playing
together. 

We are aware that it has been a
long time for some of you since
you have stepped through the
school gates so if you are worried
about something, remember  the
adults are there to help you.

If you haven't had a look at our
learning pages on the school
website please do. There are
games and ideas for how to
practise and develop your
knowledge and skills!

It's good to see you back on
Times Tables Rockstars and
Reading Eggs - keep up the good
work!

Best wishes from all the staff.

A NOTE  FROM THE  

STAFF :


